Good afternoon,

Firstly, I sincerely apologise for the lateness of this notification and also the timing of the work during school holidays. We have been waiting for a continuously dry period and have also realised that if we wait for the end of the school holidays, we will miss the main growing period.

We are planning to start the work on repairing the damage we caused on the footpath when we were carrying out the silt removal. This will start tomorrow, and we hope to be finished by end of day Monday 22 April 2025.

The footpath will be closed to the public while we are doing the work, and we will divert walkers along the bank while the grass is growing.

Please let me know if there are any questions. Again, i apologise for the lateness of this notification.

Kind regards,
Revai
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